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LUP Hearings <lup-hearings@multco.us>

Prioritize amending current solar panel policiies


Sonia Arion Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 3:07 PM
To: lup-hearings@multco.us

Hello,
I am a resident of Corbett, OR. and am writing to strongly urge the planning commission to prioritize amending current
solar panel policies.  As a property owner in the Columbia Scenic area who has indeed installed solar panels on
their building, I can attest to the fact that the process was ridiculously long, complicated and replete with many obstacles. 
I am not alone in my experience. We currently produce over 60% of our electrical needs for our family of 5 from the solar
panels we installed.  Given the current urgent climate crisis and the need to reduce CO2 emission, I believe strongly that
all obstacles should be removed for property owners wanting to install renewable energy sources such as solar panels.

Please make the needed amendments to the county solar panel policy a top priority in your upcoming work program.  

Thank you,
Sonia Arion




